
Dinner Time 

Just a reminder that dinner starts week beginning Monday 3rd 
October and home time will be at 12.30pm from this date to 
14th of October. 

From 17th of October onwards home time will be from 1.15pm—
1.30pm and we encourage all children to participate with 
taking dinners and if dinner money could be in on a Monday as 
this would be a great help. 


